
“The greatest leader is not necessarily the one who does the greatest things.
He is the one who gets the people to do the greatest things.“

Ronald Reagan

BLURB

 Greetings Founders Community,

I hope you are all having a good
vacation so far. This is a great time of

year for students to rejuvenate and
recharge for the second semester. The

weather looks great for this week so
get out doors and enjoy the sun! See

you all on March 4th for a regular
Monday schedule.

QUOTE OF THE WEEK

Recently there has been a rise in dress
code violations--specifically in regards
to students wearing pajamas to school.

Per the Founders Academy Student
Handbook, our dress code clearly

states that pajamas are prohibited.

Staff will continue to report violations
and students will be required to either
call home for a change of clothing or
be allowed to change into appropriate

clothing found at school.  
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February Break
February 26th - March 1st

Teacher Workshop
March 18th

End of Quarter 3
March 29th

Teacher Workshop
April 5th

April Break
April 22nd - April 26th

Pi day is approaching fast!

If you didn’t know, March 14 is Pi day (3.14).
There will be pie for all.  That is, if you all help

by donating pies. 

There will be contests and...did I mention pi?!  

Please reach out to Mrs. Nichols at
v.nichols@tfanh.org if you are willing to

donate a pie, plates, forks, or are willing to
volunteer to serve the Pi at lunches.

Donations are due the morning of March 14th

PI DAY
DONATIONS NEEDED

https://www.thefoundersacademy.org/
https://www.thefoundersacademy.org/students/handbook
https://www.thefoundersacademy.org/students/handbook
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18GlL1q5u1zk0OzKJxZFcaKCgb45hiVdu/view?usp=sharing


Our Parent Teacher Student Group (PTSG)
is a very active community, focused on

supporting the school. Our purpose is to
positively impact Founders Academy by
providing support through volunteerism

and fundraising for student and staff needs,
leadership opportunities for students, and

family and community engagement
opportunities. 

https://www.thefoundersacademy.org/parents/p_t_s_g

The Buddy Project brings 11th and 5th graders
together every Monday Roundtable to explore the
world of knowledge, books, and friendships. These
older students will be paired with either one or two
5th graders to enjoy conversation, fun activities, and
reading. The foundation of the project is based on

teaching our younger Founder's students about
leadership skills and living up to the Founder's Code
of Conduct, but it is also intended to provide them a

space for laughter, creativity, and most of all fun! 

To view our Amazon WishList, click here!

NEW CHAIRS FOR
MRS. NICHOLS’S CLASS

Each year we celebrate our 8th graders. In recent years, a group of 8th grade
parents organized the event. If there are any parents interested in working on
this celebration, please reach out to Dean Hayes. We will make sure there is a

celebration one way or another but the best way to make the event as detailed as
possible is for a group of passionate parents to take the reins! 

DONORSCHOOSE:
NEW CHAIRS FOR MRS.

NICHOLS’S CLASS

THE BUDDY PROJECT

EIGHTH GRADE CELEBRATION VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Mrs. Nichols would like to
thank all who donated to her

Donors choose fundraiser.

The project was fully funded
and the new chairs are on
their way to Foundeers!

We cannot wait to see what an
improvement it will make in

her classroom!

https://www.thefoundersacademy.org/parents/p_t_s_g
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2Y6YWINL8PZA8?ref_=wl_share
http://tinyurl.com/TFAtrivia


Admissions for the 2024-2025 school year is now open!
Applications for the 2024-2025 school year are due by March 15, 2024.

To apply for admission for grades 5-12, please fill out an online application and submit that
with the associated admissions materials. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Saturday, April 6, 2024 || 9:00 am - 3:00 pm
There will be music and food at the event. 

All vendor spaces have been filled.

Please email Kate Robichaud with any
questions at craftfair@tfanh.org

THE FOUNDERS ACADEMY
2ND ANNUAL CRAFT FAIR

SPRING SAS TESTING
UPDATE

Annual Fund Letter
from 

Dean Hayes

Spring SAS testing for grades 5-8 will be
completed during normal school days

between March and May.

Students will no longer be completing
testing on designated grade level testing

days. The only designated testing days
(where only specified grade levels attend)
on the calendar are: March 27 (11th grade

SAT) and April 17 (grades 8-10 PSAT).

Follow up emails will be sent to parents
indicating when students will be

completing testing during the school day.

ADMISSIONS FOR THE 2024 - 2025 SCHOOL YEAR

Manchester Thunder has
opened their registration

for the 2024 lacrosse
season. 

Teams are available for
girls who live in

Manchester and are in
grades 1-8. 

No experience needed! 

Feel free to forward questions to
manchesterthunderlax@gmail.com

MANCHESTER
THUNDER LACROSSE

https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Founders-Academy-Public-Charter-School/675459439135607?fref=ts
https://www.instagram.com/thefoundersacademynh/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/123952141583545/
https://twitter.com/foundersnh
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxkvGKi5ww_-pR8f7_A5yrw
https://foundersacademy.almastart.com/
mailto:craftfair@tfanh.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Uw2wFdu2elN0obL64edHsSyaaLkUPiG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cVx7MGcnk9sxV9BxO3eFWk7zOGd2pkH5/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:manchesterthunderlax@gmail.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/movie-day-with-detachment-542-tickets-796222381577?aff=oddtdtcreator

